
 

 

 

 

 

ST. PETERSBURG COLLEGE 
Respiratory Care Program 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
October 30, 2017 12 PM -1 PM 

Lunch with CoARC Site Visitors 
HEC 218 

 
Present: 
 
Chair: Mark Pellman    Sarasota Memorial Hospital 
Dr. Anthony Ottaviani   SPC Program Medical Director 
Chris Mayo     Graduate Rep 
Dan Craddock    SPC Director of Clinical Education 
Sean Christensen    Morton Plant Hospital  
Rebecca Young    St. Anthony’s Hospital 
Andrew Barrett    Tampa General Hospital 
Linda Semones    John Hopkins/All Children’s Hospital 
Ryan Philpot     Lakewood Ranch Medical Center 
Steve Hardt     SPC Program Director 
Gene Macogay    SPC Faculty 
Sarah Gillmore    Sophomore Representative 
Jake Hoss     Freshman Representative 
Victor Rodriguez    Gulfcoast North AHEC 
Scott Lyons     SPC Clinical Instructor 
Pauline Eberhardt    SPC Adjunct faculty 
Michelle Maher    Bay Care 
Tim Luba      Bayfront Medical Center  
Tom Hill, PhD.    CoARC Site Visit Team Captain 
Tammy Kurszewski, Med, RRT-ACCS    CoARC Site visit 
 
Excused: 
 
Dr. Rebecca Ludwig   Dean, College of Health Sciences/SPC 
Todd Ringieson    Largo Medical Center 
Sonya Mickens    Bay Pines Hospital 
Ed Golden     Manatee Memorial Hospital 
Doug Collins     Blake Medical Center 
Dawn Janusz    SPC Advising/Connections 
 

I. Introduction and Approval of Minutes 
 
Mark Pellman called the meeting to order @ 12:00 PM 
 



 

 

 

 

 

This advisory committee meeting was held, as required by the Committee on 
Accreditation for Respiratory Care (CoARC), during the program’s accreditation 
site visit.  As required by CoARC, all key program personnel are excused during 
the meeting.   
 
Site Visit Team Captain Tom Hill Introduced himself, and program personnel 
were asked to excuse themselves. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1 PM   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


